
State of Florida 

DATE: February 22,2007 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

d Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services (Cole, Lockard) 

Division of Regulatory Compliance and Consumer Affairs (Freeman, Vandiver) 

Docket 060629-GU, Recommendation to close Docket regarding Florida Public 
Utilities Company (FPUC)’ request for confidential classification for staffs 
working papers prepared during the audit entitled “Florida Public Utilities Earnings 
Surveillance Audit for the Twelve months Ended December 3 1,2005”, Audit 
Control No. 06-170-4-1, Documents Numbered 07922-06 and 08499-06 
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On January 9,2007, the Commission issued Order No. PSC 07-0031-CFO-GU granting FPUC’s 
request. This Order is now final. 

No further work remains in this case. 
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CC: Division of Regulatory Compliance and Consumer Affairs (Welch) 

General Counsel’s Office (Bellak) 

1 


